
What does that mean for you? Some new and improved online and offline information and 
tools. Here is what you’ll see now.

New ID card 

You are getting a new ID card in the mail. Here’s what’s new on your ID card:

�� Member ID number — Your eligibility information and claims history are carried over to 
your expanded member ID number. 

�� New website address — Access your new website at myahabenefits.com

�� New phone number — A new phone number to reach the customer experience team if 
you want to ask a representative about your benefits.

New look for your secure plan member website at a new address – myahabenefits.com

The enrollment data, benefit information, and up to 18 months of claims history that 
appeared on your old website is moving to your new website. You’ll find all of your 
information and resources to help you manage your health benefits at this new website.

�� New out-of-pocket (OOP) feature shows how much you’ve met toward your annual 
OOP maximum and how much remains.

�� New dashboard gives you quicker access to claims and enrollment information.

myahabenefits.com

Please take these  
actions: 

�� Show your new ID card to your 
health care providers.

�� Use the new address — 
myahabenefits.com — when 
you visit your new website.

�� Search for myahabenefits on 
the App StoreSM or Google 
PlayTM for the new mobile app.

�� Register on your first visit using 
your new member ID number, 
even if you registered on the 
old website or app.

�� To talk with a representative, 
call the service number on 
your ID card.

WHAT’S NEW?
We’ve been working on enhanced tools for you and thinking about how we 
can serve you better.
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Plain-language claim summary with every Explanation of Benefits (EOB)

You’ll get this new, easier-to-read claim summary with the EOB you receive for each of your 
claims. It shows how much you’ve met toward your deductible and out-of-pocket maximum 
at the time we processed your claim. And the new statement shows how much you may be 
responsible to pay your health care provider for the services included in the claim.

We look forward to continuing to serve you.

Nondiscrimination Notice and Language Access Services

This plan complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, 
disability, or sex.

ATTENTION: If you speak English, language assistance services, free of charge, are available to you. Call the number on your ID card 
(TTY: 711).

ATENCIÓN: si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. Llame al número que aparece en su 
tarjeta de identificación (TTY: 711).


